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STAGE 2 ñFAITH PAGE  

Stage 2 started the 2016 School Year by reflecting on the Gospel Reading  

Matthew 5: 14 - 16. The students shared their understanding of how God gives each person unique gifts and talents. 

They were asked to respond to the     following:   

Who is a light for you?  

How will you be a light at school this year?  

 

 ̆¾ÔÚdÆ×ÊdÑÎÐÊdÙÍÊdÑÎÌÍÙdËÔ×dÙÍÊdÜÍÔÑÊdÜÔ×ÑÉrd¦dÈÎÙÞdÇÚÎÑÙdÔÓdÆdÍÎÑÑdÈÆÓÓÔÙdÇÊdÍÎÉÉÊÓrd³ÔdÔÓÊdÑÎÌÍÙØdÆdÑÆÒÕdÆÓÉdÕÚÙØdÎÙdd

under a bowl: instead he puts it on the lamp stand where it gives light for everyone in the house. In the same way your 

ÑÎÌÍÙdÒÚØÙdØÍÎÓÊdÇÊËÔ×ÊdÕÊÔÕÑÊpdØÔdÙÍÆÙdÙÍÊÞdÒÆÞdØÊÊdÙÍÊdÌÔÔÉdÙÍÎÓÌØdÞÔÚdÉÔdÆÓÉdÕ×ÆÎØÊdÞÔÚ×d«ÆÙÍÊ×dÎÓdÍÊÆÛÊÓ̇r 

Sharanya  says that God and her Relatives are a light for her.  

Yasmin can be a light to others by helping people when they are hurt and being kind and polite.  

Rita thinks God is her light because he created the whole world and us.  

Thanos looks to God as his light because God loves him.  

Alannah  can be a light by not being greedy and sharing with others.  

¨ÍÆÓÊÑ̃Ø sister is her light because she makes her laugh.  

Joshua said he can be a light to others by living like Jesus.  

Pugalinee gets her light from her family because they care and look after her.  

 

In the Unit Jesus Shares his Gifts students reflected on the Image below that depicts the scripture verse Isaiah 64:8 

ÆÓÉdÙÍÊdÜÔ×ÉØd̆¼ÊdÆ×Êd¨ÑÆÞdÆÓÉdÞÔÚdÔÚ×dÕÔÙÙÊ×̇ 

 
 

Annie believes that the girl in the image is thanking God for always being there for us.  

Tayla Ishac thinks that the hands represent the hands of God making humans with 

ÙÍÊÎ×dØÕÊÈÎÆÑdÌÎËÙØdÆÓÉd¹ÆÞÑÆ̃ØdÌÎËÙØdÆ×ÊdÉÆÓÈÎÓÌdÆÓÉdØÎÓÌÎÓÌrd 

Angelina writes that this image makes her feel interested in what the pot could be?  

Monique tells how this image makes her feel loved because we are the clay of God.  

Val explains that this image makes him feel safe because Jesus is with him and  

helping him achieve his talent.  

Artist:  Ron DiCianni  

mailto:sacredheartwestmead@parra.catholic.edu.au
mailto:shpwestmead@bigpond.com
http://www.sacredheartwestmead.catholic.edu.au/
http://www.sacredheartwestmead.com.au
http://www.tapestryproductions.com/ourartists/rondicianni.php
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Dates for your 

Diary  

Friday 19th February  

School AssemblyñStage 3 hosting 

2.30pm 

Mufti & Gold Coin Donation Day for 

Philippines Mission Work 

 

Monday 22nd February  

P&F Meetingñ7.00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold and Fold Day Mufti Day 

On Friday 19th February 2016, we will be having a ñGold and Fold Mufti Dayò to raise money for the 
Diocese of Tagbilaran in the Philippines.  An earthquake devastated the community in 2013.  Many lives 
were lost and homes, schools and churches were destroyed.  Tomorrow,  students are to come to 
school dressed in mufti clothes and we ask you to bring a gold coin    donation.  The money raised on 

this day will go directly  towards funding the resources for the mission projects. 

Our First P&F Meeting  

Our first Parents and Friends Meeting will be 
held on Monday 22nd February at 7pm in 

the Stage 3 Learning Space. I invite all  

parents to attend as we work in collaboration 
for the improvement of our school. Looking 

forward to seeing you all there.  

School Swimming Carnivalð11th February 2016 

A HUGE congratulations to the Green House for taking out the Annual 

Sacred Heart Swimming Carnival for 2016. Parramatta Pool was a 
fantastic venue and what spectacular weather we had! The day began 
with our senior students competing in freestyle and they were fantastic 

role models to set the pace and expectations of the day.  It was  

wonderful to see such high levels of participation in competition in all 
events - this is a credit to all who attended. A big thanks to the parents 

that assisted on the day.   

Cumberland Zone Swimming Carnival 

Congratulations to all the competitors who represented Sacred Heart at the Cumberland Zone  

Swimming Carnival on Tuesday 16th of February. 

Stage 3: Phillp Ynson-Lacaulan, Catherine Elias, Adhithi Fernandes, Samual Aquilina, Victor Fahd, 

Sarah Chahine and Gabrielle Nasr. 

Stage 2: Annie Burns, Imogen Burns, Anthony Menassa, Sophia Menassa, Thanos Kingsley, Raymond 

Seaib, Joseph Baini, Joshus Sassine, Brigid Jeffries and Ethan Festo  

Stage 1: Kansinee Eammono 

We had a strong team who showed great sportsmanship in all of their events. A big thanks to the 
McAuley students who joined us on the day to lend a hand and our very own Year Six helpers. Lastly 

but definitely not least our wonderful parent community, Thank You!!! 

Congratulations to the 
Twins, Annie and Imogen, 
you both brought your 
dolphin fins out on the 
day!! Best of luck at the 

Diocesan Swimming 

Carnival on the 26th of February at, Blacktown 

Pool.  

Annie Burns 

2nd in 50m Freestyle 

4th in 200m Individual Medley   

Imogen Burns 

3rd in 50 m Freestyle  

3rd in 200m Individual Medley  

 

In Individual Medley events, the swimmer covers 
the four swimming styles in the following order: 

butterfly, backstroke, breaststroke and freestyle.   

Morning Story Time in the Library 

Our Librarian, Mrs Roberts, will be opening the school 
library every Tuesday morning (Beginning Tuesday 
16th February) from 8:20am. Parents and grandparents 
are most welcome to bring their child/grandchild into 
the library, take time out to sit down and read a book 
together. Letôs do what we can to encourage a love of 
books. Remember that the best app is in a parentsô lap. 

Congratulations to Mrs 

Clogher on her  

organisation and  

coordination of these 

two successful  

swimming events!! 



Project Compassion Story 

 

Hum Noyõs Story 

 

Hum Noy and his family live in Laos, a country in Asia. In Laos, there isnôt much help for children living with 
intellectual disabilities. Duangmala was worried that her eight-year-old son, Hum Noy, would never reach his 
full potential because he has Down Syndrome. But everything changed when Hum Noy started attending a 
school for children with intellectual disabilities that is supported by Caritas Australia. Now Hum Noy has the 
chance to learn and thrive. The program has also opened new opportunities for Duangmala, who received 

training to become a teacher at Hum Noyôs school.  

 

ñIôm proud that my child has a chance to learn and that I am able to help other children through my work.ò ï 

Duangmala (Hum Noyôs mother) 
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An Excerpt from the Misericordiae Vultus ï  

Bull of Indiction of the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy 

 

ñWhoever sees Jesus sees the Father (cf.Jn 14:9). Jesus of Nazareth, by his words, his 

actions, and his entire person reveals the mercy of God.ò (Misericordiae Vultus, V1) 
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Name:   Ms Mary Harb 

Role:   Principal 

What I like to do in my spare time:   I love going shopping, especially for gorgeous high heel shoes, I enjoy getting 

to the gym for a crossfit session, spending time with my family and seeing a movie with friends.   

Hope/Goal for 2016: On a professional note, I hope to continue to work collaboratively with the staff, students,   
parents and parish of Sacred Heart and I strive to be an innovative and creative leader of this dynamic community.  
On a personal note, I plan to be married on the 4th June and look forward to all the preparation and planning       
involved in the big day and most importantly entering into the covenant of marriage with my amazing fiancé Steven.  I 

hope and pray that everyone has a safe, healthy and prosperous year ahead! 

A Snap Shot of our Community  

Family Name: BouMelhem 

Family Members:  Robbie, Rania, Ava and John 

How long have you been part of the Sacred Heart Community:  This is our first official year at Sacred Heart as 

parents of a student.  Rania had her cousins at the school over the last 15 years. 

What does your family like to do on the weekend:  Our favourite things to do are go out for lunch or go to the 

beach 

In 25 words or less share your favourite family memory, funny family story or interesting fact: Our best 
memories are with our huge extended family with all the young children playing together and going away on    
holidays.  Ava has had some great fishing experiences particularly on our last holiday where she was fishing with 
her dad and there were about 15 other men fishing close by.  Ava was so excited to reel in fish after fish and 

amused that others could not catch one fish between them. 

A Snapshot of our Community 

Each Newsletter will feature a snapshot of the staff and the families of Sacred Heart Westmead.  This is a way of building community and getting to know each 

other.   Families would have received a note outlining the information for the snapshot.  If you could complete it and return via email to:  

sacredheartwestmead@parra.catholic.edu.au, with a family photo.  I look forward to reading about all the families in the school community .  If you have  

issues with technology please see Nadia in the office. 

Morning Prayers written by the students and shared at Assembly 

In the name of the Father, and of the Son , and of the Holy Spirit Amen. 

 

Heavenly Father,  

 

May you continuously guide us to always choose the right path to follow.  Open our hearts to help and forgive others as you have taught us to give mercy to   

others. 

 

Let us join in saying the ñOur Fatherò together. 

 

Litany to the Saints 

Sacred Heart of Jesus   Pray for us 

Our Lady Help of Christians   Pray for us 

Saint Mary of the Cross Mackillop  Pray for us 

 

In the name of the Father, and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit  

Amen 

 

This prayer was written by Charmaine in Year 6 
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Name: Sarah Chahine  

Date of Birth: 05/01/05   

Year 6 Student Snapshot  

 

 

Favourite memory of 
school 

 In 2015, Catherine and I ran a fun day stall together 

which included hula hoops and it was very fun.  

 

 

Contributions I have 
made to the school 

community  

Going to the swimming Zone Carnival and representing 

Sacred Heart. 

Being in the assembly team, and doing assembly at least 

once a week. 

One way I think I can 
make a difference in 

the world  

I think I make a difference by being kind and setting an 

example of love and kindness just by doing it to others. 

  

My ambition for the 
future  

My ambition for the future is to be a cricket player and to 

play for Australia. I would love to be a cricket player     

because I love playing cricket and also enjoy watching it. 

Words to live by: My 
Motto  

Life isn't about finding yourself it's about creating yourself. 

What makes Sacred 
Heart Primary School 

unique? 

Something that makes Sacred Heart unique is the great 

teachers who help us learn and get us ready for the     

future.  

High School for 2016 Our Lady of Mercy College or Catherine McAuley. 

 

 


